
 

BOWLING CLUB DE ZURGENA 

MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 

Held at the Club House on Thursday 12th September 2024 - Meeting opened at 13.15H with AL in the Chair. 

Attendance: Adrian Leitch (AL), Tony Harris (TH), Graham Shoots (GS), Neil Leeder (NL), Paul Day (PD), 

Maureen Hanratty (MH), Carol Way (CW), Roy Keningale (RK) and RIch Brimble (RB).   

AL has called this meeting to discuss the remedial work required to level the green at both sides, i.e. rink 1 and 

6. S. Marshall (SM), RK and RB had taken measurements which showed that the drop off at rinks 1 and 6 was 

as much as 35mm, more than was anticipated. SM had forwarded a report to Greenguage and they have 

offered professional advice to remedy this as this amount of levelling was not accounted for in their original 

quotation.  

As we are working with a limited budget it was agreed that we would do most of this work ourselves. 

Two options were discussed. Both involve fixing 14 steel lengths of 6 metres each along the outside of the 

green at rinks 1 and 6 and then either levelling the surface, up to 5 metres in, with compacted granite dust or 

with screed. 

The meeting retired to the green and lifted the carpet at rink 1 and found that the edge was solid kerbing 

blocks which was suitable to drill into, to attach the lengths of steel angle. 

The next steps were agreed as: 

Two quotes will be obtained for purchase of the steel lengths from Metal Works and the Saliente workshop. 

            ACTION: RK & NL 

RK, RB and NL will then test various methods of fitting one length of steel to the concrete. 

Two quotes will be obtained for the screeding, slightly more than 6 cubic metres, from Almeria Builders and 

Greystones in Arboleas.       ACTION: RK & MH (if necessary) 

It was agreed that this remedial work should be complete before Greenguage arrive on site (8 December). 

These actions will take place asap and RK and NL will report back to the committee. 

AL thanked S. Marshall, RK and RB for their work.  

It was agreed that any further correspondence with outside agencies about the green should be viewed by the 

committee before transmission. 

The meeting closed at 14.20H 


